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From: Roland, Le"Shyeka
To: Clerk; Public Testimony
Subject: Fwd: Redistricting
Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2021 5:55:18 PM


---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Maya Neal <maya_neal@yahoo.com>
Date: Dec 15, 2021 9:36 AM
Subject: Redistricting
To: cc 1 <cc1@kcmo.org>
Cc: 


EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside the kcmo.org organization. Use caution
and examine the sender address before replying or clicking links.
City Council:


My name is Maya and I am a Northlander and resident of Kansas City. I am writing today to
ask for your support for map 8.4.3, the only map that reflects the diverse interests of the
Northland.


The current council members who represent the Northland live in the northern extremities of
the Northland. Due to historical development patterns, those areas are also the wealthiest of
the Northland. Because of this, there is an area between 25th Street and Barry Road with
approximately 170,000 Kansas Citians without a single representative on the council.   This
area is far lower income than where the Northland council members live and thus have
different needs and interests.


Please do not let our council representatives continue to silence us. The unrepresented
people of the Northland are counting on your vote in favor of Ordinance 211074 on
December 16.


Maya Neal
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